
 

 

GOOD SHEPHERD CATHOLIC SCHOOL 

Principal’s Newscast  

August 2023 

 

GSCS Mission 

With Christ as the 
ever-present teacher, 

Good  Shepherd 
Catholic School is 

committed to       
provide academic        

excellence,  Catholic  
values, and a faith- 
filled community to 

its students. 

Calendar Of  Events 
 

 

• August 6th - Mrs. 
Rangel’s and Mrs. 
Martinez’s Welcome 
Gathering 12 - 2 

 

• August 8th -
Orientation/Meet 
the Teacher - New 
families 12 pm in the 
church, A-L 12:30-
2:30, M-Z 3:00-5:00  

 

• August 9th - The 
First Day of  School 

 

• August 13th - Wel-
come Back to School 
Mass 10:45 am 

 

• August 15th - The 
Feast of the Assump-
tion of Mary - 
School Mass 9 am 

 

• August 25th - Dollar 
Dress Down Day 

 

• August 26th - Denim 
and Diamond Dance 

 

• August 31st - HSA 
Skate Night 

 

 
  

 
 

 
 
 
 

Dear Good Shepherd Families and Friends, 
 Welcome to the 2023-2024 School Year at GSCS! 
We are so excited to welcome our students and families 
back next week!  The administration, faculty, and staff in-
vite you to collaborate with us this year to help our students 
achieve their highest potential.  Together, we can achieve 
greatness! 
 On Saturday, August 5th from 8am-12pm, Coach Al-
varez is hosting a field clean-up day.  Come out and help 
spruce up our fields and get them ready for our upcoming 
sports seasons.  Volunteer opportunities for the day can be 
found through this link https://www.signupgenius.com/
go/4090B4DA4AC28A2FD0-field1 We hope you will be 
able to join us. 
 On Sunday, August 6th, please join us for Mrs. 
Rangel’s and Mrs. Martinez’s welcome party after the 10:45am Mass.  Reception and 
Welcome Party will be from 12:00-1:30pm.  We look forward to spending time getting to 
know our families. 
 Our Faculty and Staff are excited to see everyone at Orientation/Meet the Teacher 
Day, Tuesday, August 8th.  New families will come to the Church at 12:00pm and will 
then head to the Family Center at 12:30. Returning families with the last name beginning 
with A-L will report to the Family Center between 12:30-2:30pm and families with the 
last name beginning with M-Z will be from 3:00-5:00pm.  After visiting the Family Cen-
ter, families will head to their students’ classrooms to meet with their teachers. 
 New Family Parent badges: Please stop by the front office to pick up your badg-
es. Please bring your state issued ID (ie: driver’s license) when you come to have your 
badge made. Anyone who is dropping off or picking up a child must wear a badge when 
on campus. 
 The first day of school for all students is Wednesday, August 9th. Students are to 
be dropped off at school between 7:30am and 7:50am, as stated in the Arrival/Dismissal 
procedures in the 2023-2024 Parent/Student Handbook. Please review our handbook for 
arrival and dismissal procedures, uniform requirements, as well as pertinent school infor-
mation in order to adhere to school policies and expectations, Our students will not be 
attending Mass the first day of school; mass uniforms are not required on the first day of 
school.  All K-8th grade students will attend mass on Tuesday, August 15th for the Feast 
of the Assumption of our Blessed Mother.  We will not have Mass on Wednesday, Au-
gust 16th. 
 Our Back to School Mass is on Sunday, August 13th at 10:45am. We look for-
ward to seeing everyone there as we begin the year with gratefulness and praise with our 
school families and parishioners. 
 Throughout this year, GSCS’s administration, faculty, staff, and students are 
committed to align all of our efforts to our Good Shepherd Mission and R.A.M.S. Belief: 
 
“With Christ as the ever-present teacher, Good Shepherd Catholic School is committed 

to provide academic excellence, Catholic values,  and a faith-filled community to its stu-
dents.” 

 
R: Ready to Learn, A: Accountable for our Actions, M: Mindful of Others, S: Servants 

of Christ 
 
Blessings, 
Melissa Rangel, 

Principal 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/4090B4DA4AC28A2FD0-field1
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/4090B4DA4AC28A2FD0-field1


 

 

  



 

 

  



 

 

  



 

 

  



 

 

  



 

 

  



 

 

  



 

 

  



 

 

  

Exciting News From Step Up for Students 

Exciting news! Families with students utilizing an FTC/FES-EO or FES-UA scholarship in the current school year may 

NOW renew their student’s scholarship for the 2023-24 school year.  

Step Up For Students has begun notifying renewal families that it is time to complete their renewal application. To 

prevent systems from becoming overloaded, notifications will continue to renewal families over the next week. 

The emails will include a link to EMA (Education Market Assistant), our new scholarship management platform. For 

families who have not yet been notified, please ask them to continue to monitor their email. 

Reminders: 

• Students utilizing a scholarship in the current school year may be automatically awarded a scholarship for 

the 2023-24 school year and will have funding priority, after the renewal application process is completed. 

• A school should not create a student’s EMA account, complete a student's scholarship application, submit 

documentation, or otherwise act on behalf of the parent/guardian. Doing so may result in the loss of the 

school’s participation and/or scholarship eligibility and funding for the student. 

IMPORTANT FOR RENEWAL FAMILIES: 

• The "FIND STUDENTS" tool must be used to connect renewal students to their EMA account. If a renewal 

family cannot find their renewal student using the “FIND STUDENTS” tool, the family should STOP the 

application process and contact Step Up for support. Renewal students should NOT be added as a new 

student. Adding currently funded students as new students will delay 2023-24 funding.  

o When renewing a student’s scholarship, the family may also apply for any additional students 

they’d like to have considered for an FES-UA or FTC/FES-EO Scholarship. To add NEW students (a 

student who is not using a scholarship for the 2022-23 school year), families should use the “ADD 

A STUDENT” button. 

 

• Please strongly encourage your families to use the resources included in their email which will 

guide them through the process.  

• Supporting documents will be requested when submitting their application. Please click here for 

more information on required documents.  

• To manage their 2022-23 scholarship, renewal families will continue to use the same portal they 

have been using all year.  

If a family is experiencing trouble linking their renewal student or adding their new student, please 

provide them this link for support. 

New families will be able to apply in the very near future. Please encourage families to 

visit www.StepUpForStudents.org to sign up for the appropriate interest list and be notified when it’s time 

to apply. 



 

 

  

Don’t forget to order your plaque to be 
placed on the Memory Garden for  

$25.00 per plaque!  
 
It is a meaningful way to honor someone 
who has passed, or a teacher who’s inspired 
and influenced you; you can also honor  a 
graduate, a family milestone—baptism, first 
communion, etc. There is no limit to your 
choice of remembrance! 
 
Stop by the School Office for a form to be 
part of the Memory Garden 



 

 

  



 

 

  



 

 

  


